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Ms. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region

3" Floor DENR By the Bay Building

1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000

—?

21 March 2023

SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF COPIES OF PERSONAL LETTERS OF
EMPLOYEES AND THEIR FAMILIES AFFECTED BY THE
SUSPENSION OF ALTAI PHILIPPINES MINING
CORPORATION

Dear Madam,

Greetings of Peace.

We would like to respectfully furnish you with copies of the letters personally written
by APMC’s employees and their families, addressed to the DENR Secretary, Hon.
Maria Antonia Yulo-Loyzaga. The employees would like the chance to be heard and
to express their appeal to the concerned government agencies, as their livelihoods
have been affected by the stoppage of APMC'’s operations.

For your reference.

Sincerely,

~

N R. VICENTE
Head
APMC Employees Association



